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Raszka Shelley

From: Michelle Hofmann <hprop4310@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 10:14 AM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: House Bills related to Oregon's wildlife.

Dear House Committee Member, 

 

I am writing to urge the rejection of the House bills numbered 3515, 2050, 3140, 3188, 3514 which would expand the 

slaughter of Oregon's wildlife. 

I oppose any expansion of the right to hunt wildlife in Oregon that is not related to providing food for human 

consumption. 

I strongly support the diversity of wildlife that keeps something of a natural balance of animal population. 

I am horrified at the dangerous capitulation to the hunting and gun lobby and the livestock industry that is behind these 

warped and unbalanced pieces of legislation. 

Please kill these bills not Oregon's natural treasures. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Michelle Hofmann 

4310 N. Amherst Street 

Portland, Oregon 97203 

 

503-286-4712  


